
 
CITY OF HAVERHILL 

SNOWPLOWING AND SNOW REMOVAL 

SEASON OF 2022-2023 

 

The City of Haverhill will be accepting requests for qualified 

truck hire applicants to perform snow plowing work on city 

streets. Interested applicants should visit the Haverhill Highway 

Department at 500 Primrose Street, Haverhill, Monday thru Friday 

from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. or visit our website at 

www.cityofhaverhill.com then go to Highway & Parks to find 

information and applications. 

 

 

1 -Applicants must have a copy of valid vehicle registration(s).  

2- Certificates of appropriate insurances. 

3- Copy of a valid driver’s license. 

4- Drivers are required to bring the vehicle(s) they will 

be using with plow attached at the time of sign up for inspection, 

for the proof of GVW and working conditions. 

Please make arrangements if you have multiple vehicles used for 

plowing and you cannot bring them all that day. 

5- You will also be required to fill out an application. 

 

Inspection appointments are typically not available from 

12:00pm-12:45pm 

 

highway@cityhaverhill.com  

Phone: 978-374-2361 

Fax: 978-374-2362 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cityofhaverhill.com/
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